
The Pecos Valley Amateur Radio Club
Annual Tailgate and VE Testing

October 1, 2011

Hams from around the region came to buy, sell, test or just 
fellowship.



The ARRL was present to recruit and renew members.



There was even free stuff.



Al Wilbur, (KA1CXE), buys tickets for a chance at a hand held 
radio or an ARRL handbook.



Food was available at a very reasonable price.



And a good time was had by all.  Check back often as we'll be 
adding more pics as they become available.


